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Downie, Chelsea

From: Andrew Doerr <andrewd@as.ucsb.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 9:54 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Goleta Beach

Dear Supervisors, 
 

I support the Goleta Beach 2.0 project which will protect Goleta Beach Park in an 
environmentally responsible way. 
The project will add an acre of sandy beach to Goleta Beach Park, which will be open for 
public recreation, such as bird watching, beach parties, sun-tanning, and sand castle 
building. 
Goleta Beach 2.0 maintains protections for the restaurant, while enhancing safe access 
for bikes, pedestrians, and autos, offering a new MTD bus stop, and providing overflow 
parking. 
The project follows the advice of the Coastal Commission, which has ultimate approval 
authority. 

 

 


